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6th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re: PE curriculum – Action Mats Workshop 
 
As part of our PE curriculum, Action Mats will be coming into school on Friday 14th March 2025, to 
deliver a workshop to our pupils.  They would like to film and take photographs of children taking 
part in the workshop, which may be shared on their website and social media for promotional 
purposes.  More information about Action Mats can be found at https://actionmats.co.uk/ 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the workshop, so please can you register your consent 
via Schoolgateway for your child to take part.   
 
Children should come to school in school uniform as normal and will be 
changing into their PE kit before the workshop..   
 
Please note that when registering your consent, this also confirms that 
you are aware that filming/photographs may be shared on their website 
and social media.   
 
This event is located under the payments section of Schoolgateway titled 
‘Action Mats Workshop’.  Please ensure consent is made by Wednesday 12th March 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely        
 
D Williams     
 
Mrs D Williams     
PE co-ordinator. 
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